
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been a long but really productive term. This is the longest of  the school year—
your children have worked incredibly hard for 14 weeks and we are very proud of  the 
progress they’ve made. Thank you for your support with all the changes we’ve had to 
make. Although it has been a different routine for you as parents and carers, the children 
have worked hard and dealt with their handwashing, sanitising and distancing in a really 
sensible way. It is definitely strange not to see you all more often! 
We can only assume that we will be working with the same systems in the new year but 
really hope that the end to this period is on its way. If  the Department for Education in-
form us of  any changes, we will of  course let you know directly. 
I hope you’ve been able to enjoy your children’s class assemblies and any other perfor-
mances through Tapestry or Seesaw. Although there isn’t the chance to be here in per-
son this term, there is definitely a very Christmassy feel in school—the children are ex-
cited! 
Although it’s not been the year we expected, the children have kept their spirits up and 
worked very hard in school. I hope that you will all be able to have some special family 
time ahead and we will look forward to welcoming everyone back on Monday January 
4th. 
Merry Christmas and here’s to a hopeful 2021. 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Winn 
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Dates for your calendars 
 
December 17th—Non uniform day and Christmas dinner 
 
December 18th—Last day of  term 
 
January 4th—Back to school. Please note, Oak class swim-
ming starts today. 
 
Half  term week—15th to 19th February 
 
February 22nd INSET day—School Closed 
 
End of  term—April 1st 


